## Elsen, Nikki

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Friday, January 10, 2020 11:56 AM

To:

'tiggelaar.thomas@mayo.edu'

Subject:

Rezoning Filing Fee

## Thomas,

The Council approved the rezoning of Lauderdale Court and Lauderdale Place. In addition the reimbursement of filing fees was also approved.

Because I was alerted of the potential reimbursement at the time of filing, I did not deposit the check. Therefore, I am returning the check directly to you. I will be placing it in the mail to your address on Westwood Drive in today's mail.

Have a great day.

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
Deputy City Clerk
City of La Crosse (Population 52,197)
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7555 phone
www.cityoflacrosse.org



Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic communication.